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Voters encouraged to cast a ballot in tomorrow’s general 
election 
 

 

Tuesday, Nov. 5, is Election Day for Riverside County residents registered to vote in the consolidated 
general election. Voters will be able to cast ballots at 53 polling places. To find your assigned polling 
place, please go to the Registrar of Voters’ website at www.voteinfo.net or call (951) 486-7200. Polls 
are open from 7 a.m. through 8 p.m.  
 

The Nov. 5 election is not a countywide election, so some areas of the county are not included in the 
election. If you have any questions about your eligibility to vote, please contact the registrar’s office 
at (951) 486‐7200. 
 
You also may cast a ballot in the Registrar of Voters office on Election Day between the hours of 7 
a.m. and 8 p.m. The Registrar of Voters office is located at 2720 Gateway Drive in Riverside. 
 
All ballots must be in the possession of the Registrar of Voters Office no later than the close of polls 
on Election Day or be postmarked on or before Election Day and received no later than three days 
after Election Day to be counted. 
  
The final election results will not be certified until Nov. 21.  A new law allows voters who forgot to 
sign their vote-by-mail return envelope to correct the missing signature within eight days after the 
election. 

  
Registrar of Voters Rebecca Spencer encourages every eligible voter to cast a ballot in the election.  
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